
 

Sisters,  

 

Thank you for your hard work finishing up this chapter year!!  Out of 36 

active chapters, we had 28 end the year with a plus one in membership. 

Great Job!! 

May 1st we hit the ground running.  Be sure to continue to talk to your 

members about the importance of the Women of the Moose.  Be sure 

to explain to them that they must be a Moose member to be an active 

chapter member.  Encourage any female chapter members that are in 

arrears with their lodge dues to get them paid.   

If you need help with talking points, or would like someone to come 

and talk to your members, please reach out.  I will arrange for someone 

to come and speak at a chapter meeting or orientation.  

 

Carol  


